
                               WAVERLY PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

                                            Board of Directors Meeting 

                                                       04/11/2013 

                               Meeting Held @ Walters Residence 5:30pm 

Attended Residents and Homeowners 
Vice President: William Walters 
Treasurer: Nancy Horne 
Secretary: Cindy Thomas 

                 

Annual Meeting reminder is April 30th @ 7pm, please try and attend. 

Preparations are under way for pool opening on May 10th.  

Few people volunteer to help with clean up around pool area, therefore we have 

contracted the work out, chairs and pool house building will be pressure washed 

as well as painting and cleaning restrooms.  

A big thank you to those who volunteer their time throughout the pool season, 

cleaning restrooms, checking chemicals and ph levels, mowing grass, trimming 

bushes, and empting garbage at the pool house. 

Inspection will be around the 1st week in May for the pool and common area. 

We are still in need of a volunteer to head up the social committee, if you are 

interested please contact any board member. 

There are still pending HOA dues, these are due every February, please be 

mindful of the extra time this places on Mrs. Horne, her time is valuable. 

 

Thank-You, 

Cindy Thomas, HOA Secretary 


